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From: Ben Roberts-Smith <b.robertssmith@icloud.com>
Sent: Sunday 22 April 2018 04:35 PM

To:
Subject: Gmail

P17]

My name is Danielle Kennedy and [ represent Mr and Mrs Roberts-
Smith. I am aware of all details pertaining to your particular situation
and have been instructed to contact you using the gmail account details
you supplied to Mr Roberts-Smith'’s office.

[ have now try to call your mobile on multiple occasions on Friday 20

( _pril and Saturday 21 April. I have also been corresponding with you
via your gmail account and have tried to ascertain a suitable time to
speak with you in person. Due to you not providing me an appropriate
time to call I am now sending this email.

[ will highlight that at no stage has Mr Roberts-Smith, his family, or any
associates tried to communicated with you post Friday 06 April 2018
when you arrived without invitation and unannounced to the Roberts-
Smith’s private residence and were asked to leave.

Due to you calling Mr Roberts-Smith’s place of employment and leaving
a panicked message that included you stating you have been

( ‘hreatened” by a 3rd party we feel an obligation to offer you assistance
and as such recommend that if you have or are being threatened you
should engage the Qld Police. If you require our assistance with that
process we are able to connect you with the relevant people.

As Mr Roberts-Smith has made clear to you now on several occasions
he does not wish to personally communicate with you through any
means. Given the disturbing nature of your last message to Mr Roberts-
Smith’s office he has requested I assist you where and if required.

I can be contacted through my gmail account as attached. You can
expect further correspondence shortly to follow up.

Sincerely



From: Ben Roberts-Smith <b.robertssmith@icloud.com>

Sent: Tuesday 24 April 2018 04:45 PM
To:

Subject: 2nd Letter

Hi Dan,

As discussed;

(P17§

In regard to your letter of reply on the 22nd April.

We have offered you assistance as you requested and as was recorded through Mr Roberts-Smith's personal
assistant on the 20 April at 12:57pm where you stated that you were being threatened and required Mr Roberts-
Smith's help.

( 2 now acknowledge that you have since changed your position and no longer require any assistance or help. As
this is the case you can expect all communication from myself to cease immediately.

| will reiterate that Mr and Mrs Roberts-Smith have asked you to refrain from attempting to communicate with them,
their family, all associates and places of employment.

Sincerely

Danielle Kennedy.

Happy for you to amend if required.

BRS





